
 
 
 
  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

      

 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Megan Degenfelder – Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Principals 
School Counselors 
Teachers 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: March 6, 2023 

SUBJECT: 2023 Wyoming Educator Leadership Rendezvous Invitation 

2023 WYOMING EDUCATOR LEADERSHIP 
RENDEZVOUS INVITATION 
Registration is now open for the 2023 Wyoming Educator Leadership Rendezvous (ELR), a premier 
camp for Wyoming’s educators, on August 1-3, 2023. The ELR is a partnership between the 
Wyoming Department of Education, the Wyoming Army National Guard, and the Wyoming Air 
National Guard. 

The 2023 Wyoming ELR will challenge the assumptions and perceptions about education and 
military life to serve as the ultimate confidence and team-building exercise. Participants will have 
the opportunity to join a squad leader led by Wyoming Guard members to experience flight, tactical 
training, networking, leadership skills, networking, and more. View the experience with this video 
from last year’s ELR. 

Teachers, principals, and school counselors are encouraged to attend. 

Registration is open until March 31, 2023. 

Participants will be responsible for travel to and from the event. All lodging and meals will be 
provided during the event. 

Wanda Maloney – Chief Policy Officer   | Trent Carroll – Chief Operations Officer   | Shelley Hamel – Chief Academic Officer 1 

https://vimeo.com/801743573
https://form.jotform.com/222614412403038


 
 

For more information about the Wyoming Educator Leadership Rendezvous, contact Robin Grandpre, 
Project & Performance Manager, at 307-777-5315 or robin.grandpre1@wyo.gov, or Madison Lacey, 
Hathaway Consultant, at 307-777-6840 or madison.lacey@wyo.gov. 
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